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Subject: Re: Fluoropolymer ECA Drafting Committee 

Rich, 

Thanks again for sending the draft ECA document as a pdf file for David and 
1 to review. I just spoke with David. He asked me to ask you to send 
to him and me the same document as a Word Perfect file as soon as possible 
so that we can transmit back to you (by the end of the week) a marked up 
version as the basis for discussion in Monday's Fluoropolymers Drafting 
Committee call. We have some suggested language revisions for different 
parts of the ECA document and would like to give them back to you in 
"redline" mode in the document to facilitate our planned discussion. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Thanks very much. 

Best Regards, 

Robert 
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